GFL.....

environmental

October 21, 2022

A warm welcome from GFL Environmental, your new waste services provider!

Dear Mt. Pulaski Resident,

We're excited to introduce ourselves as your new residential waste services partner. Below is some

important information about your new contract with us.

* The new service begins on Monday, October 31, 2022.

* You will receive one 95-gallon trash cart and one 95-gallon recycling cart the last week of October.
Each cart measures 43"H x 27"W x 34"D.

- Trash will be collected Monday. Trash volume is limited to what fits in the cart. You can request a
second trash cart at no charge. A third trash cart can be rented for $3.50 per month.

* Recycling will be collected every other Wednesday. The volume of waste collected is limited to
what fits in the cart. A second recycling cart can be rented after December 1, 2022 for an additional
$3.50 per month. Households north of Jefferson Street will be picked up on Wednesday, November

2. Households on Jefferson and south will be picked up on Wednesday, November 9 and every other
Wednesday thereafter.

* Recycling includes all mixed paper, cardboard, aluminum, steel and tin cans, and plastics
#1 and #2.

* Please do not put the following into the recycling cart: Glass, e-waste, plastic or garbage
bags, tanglers, hoses, wires or chains, clothes or linens, food or liquid.

* Please note that all carts must be at the curb by 6am on collection day.

* |f a holiday falls on a weekday before or on your normal service day, trash and recycling

collection will be delayed by one day. If the holiday falls on a Saturday or Sunday, service will
not be delayed.

* Observed holidays include: New Year’s Day, Memorial Day, Independence Day, Labor Day,
Thanksgiving Day, and Christmas Day.

* For more information, please feel free to contact our office at 217.935.5652.

We look forward to serving your community!



